
 

 
 

RT/kw/My Digital Futures Final/Y8 
13th June 2024  
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

                            Y8 My Digital Futures Final 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in the My Digital 
Futures Final at Staffordshire University on Thursday 20th June 2024.  The students will leave at 
9am and return to school by 2pm.  Transport to and from the university and lunch will be 
provided. 

We are so proud of the students for getting this far in the competition already. The visit will 
include an exhibition, a tour of the campus, the events final, and motivational talks. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils which we hope will be inspiring and raise their 
aspirations.  

If you have any questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Thomas 
Careers Coordinator  
  


